
From: Corrine Bridger  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 11:38 AM 
To: Klie, Rodney <rklie@essex.ca>; Beth Oakley  Aloisio, Janice 
<jaloisio@essex.ca> 
Subject: EAAC Update 

  

WARNING:   This email originated from someone who is not sending from a Town of Essex 
email address. Reply only if you recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender, the senders email address and know the content is 
safe. 

  

Hello Rodney, Janice & Beth, 

  

After careful consideration I have decided to resign from my position as chair of the EAAC and my 
position on the committee as a member at large. We have had some changes in our household 
which at the moment require my full attention and on top of my other commitments I just don't 
have the capacity to give the committee the time and energy it deserves. Please feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you for your understanding, 
 

  

-- 

Corrine Bridger  

“The size of your dreams must always exceed your current capacity to achieve them. If your dreams 
do not scare you, they are not big enough.” 

- Ellen Johnson Sirleaf 

 




